23

Australian Army, S.A.S. Swanbourne, W.A.

Dear Jack, I am writing to thank the 2/2nd Commando Association for their very generous hospitality on Anzac Day. I apologise for not having the opportunity to stay for lunch, but as you can appreciate, it is a day of many Unit commitments and activities.

It is always an honour and a pleasure to meet on this one day of the year when we are humbled by the bravery and determination of members of the 2/2nd Commando. The same qualities are evident in your ongoing commitment to the People of Timor and it is a privilege to be of some small assistance to your efforts there.

Once again, thank you and I look forward to meeting again.

Yours sincerely,

P.W. Gilmore.

Lieutenant Colonel

Commanding Officer.

The R. & S. L of Aust. W.A. Branch.

Hon Sec. 2/2nd Commando Assoc. Aus.

Dear Jack,  “Sprit of Anzac Tour 2001”

On behalf of the State Executive and the WA Branch I write to thank you for your wonderful donation recently received in support of the above program.

The generosity of you members will help the League in Western Australia to successfully achieve its objective to enable the four winners of RSL Awards to visit WW1 Battlefields in France and Gallipoli during April 2001.

Yours sincerely,

K.J. Bladen LTCOL (RTD)

State President.

